
While You Enjoy Your 
Pie Please Yelp Me Up!
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Happy Thanksgiving! I really hope you enjoy your holiday with family and 
friends. Because so many people have asked us how they can tell people 
about me, I’ve set up an online YELP Review Page. This makes it easy and 
fun for you tell others about your experience working with me.

Would you please take a few minute and go to (insert link) and tell your 
story. Because experience shows that 25% of all the people who are looking 
for a Real Estate Agent /Lender they can trust will seek out an online review. 
When you write your review, it helps me let others know about the quality 
of service I will provide them.

Happy Thanksgiving! I really hope you enjoy your holiday with family and 
friends. Because so many people have asked us how they can tell people 
about me, I’ve set up an online YELP Review Page. This makes it easy and 
fun for you tell others about your experience working with me.

Would you please take a few minute and go to (insert link) and tell your 
story. Because experience shows that 25% of all the people who are looking 
for a Real Estate Agent /Lender they can trust will seek out an online review. 
When you write your review, it helps me let others know about the quality 
of service I will provide them.

Happy Thanksgiving! I really hope you enjoy your holiday with family and 
friends. Because so many people have asked us how they can tell people 
about me, I’ve set up an online YELP Review Page. This makes it easy and 
fun for you tell others about your experience working with me.

Would you please take a few minute and go to (insert link) and tell your 
story. Because experience shows that 25% of all the people who are looking 
for a Real Estate Agent /Lender they can trust will seek out an online review. 
When you write your review, it helps me let others know about the quality 
of service I will provide them.

Happy Thanksgiving! I really hope you enjoy your holiday with family and 
friends. Because so many people have asked us how they can tell people 
about me, I’ve set up an online YELP Review Page. This makes it easy and 
fun for you tell others about your experience working with me.

Would you please take a few minute and go to (insert link) and tell your 
story. Because experience shows that 25% of all the people who are looking 
for a Real Estate Agent /Lender they can trust will seek out an online review. 
When you write your review, it helps me let others know about the quality 
of service I will provide them.

Your YELP review makes a big difference to me. 
Joe Stumpf, By Referral Only Homes
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